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MARRIAGE�

Couples planning to get married should contact the parish office at least one year in 

advance to be sure of adequate preparation for the Sacrament.�

�

BAPTISM�

Parents need to participate in baptism instruction and schedule a baptism date �

with the parish office.�

�

PENANCE�

By appointment or on Saturday afternoons, 4:00�4:30 PM.�

�

NEW PARISHIONERS�

Welcome! Please introduce yourselves and register in order to become a member �

of this community of believers. We are happy to affirm and welcome your gifts and 

presence in our midst.�

�

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA)�

Become an official member of the Catholic Church.�

Unbaptized adults who wish to become Catholics�

 Adults baptized in other faiths who wish to join the Catholic church�

Baptized Catholics who have not yet received Eucharist and/or Confirmation �

Interested? Call the parish office for more information.�

�

VISIT AND/OR COMMUNION TO THE SICK�

Please call the parish office if you or a member of your family is hospitalized or �

confined to home because of illness. A member of the parish staff or a Eucharistic �

Minister will be happy to visit and bring Communion.�

�

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS�

Remember that bulletin announcements must be received in writing no later than 

9:00 AM Monday two weeks prior to publication date.�

                                           www.saintroseoflima.com�

�

�

LITURGICAL CELEBRATIONS�

LORD’S DAY MASSES�

�

Saturday 5:00 PM�

Sunday 8:00 AM & 10:00 AM�

�

HOLY DAYS�

8:30 AM & 7:00 PM�

�

DAILY MASS�

Monday 9:00 AM�

Wednesday 8:30 AM�

�

PENANCE�

Saturday 4:00 PM � 4:30 PM or �

by appointment�

�

MAILING ADDRESS�

244 West Main Street, Box 685�

Northborough, MA 01532�

�

PARISH OFFICE�

508�393�2413�

Fax: 508�393�4922�

Email: saintrose1@verizon.net�

�

Office hours: Mon�Fri.�

8:30 AM � 4:30 PM�

�

Rev. James A. Houston, Pastor�

�

Theresa Fugardi, Pastoral Associate�

t.fugardi@aol.com �

�

Linda A. McGarvey�

Administrative Assistant�

saintrose1@verizon.net�

�

Stephen Lavoie�

Director of Youth Ministry�

stroseyouthministry@verizon.net�

�

Richard R. Zinkus, Dir. of Music�

riczin58@charter.net�

�

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE�

508�393�6444�

P.O. Box 387�

Office Hours: 10:00 AM � 5:00 PM�

Monday�Thursday�

Closed Fridays�

�

Susan McGoldrick�

Director Of Faith Formation�

smcgoldrickreled@verizon.net�

�

THRIFT SHOPPE�

Closed until further notice�

SAINT ROSE OF LIMA 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
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Stewardship of Treasure�

January 31, 2021�

�

� � $  3,903.00     (44 env)�

� � $       91.00     Loose�

� � $  4,910.13     Online (97)�

� � $  8,904.13     Total (141)�

�

Catholic Home Missions  $517.00�

�

Thank you!�

�

Stewardship involves a willingness to give from the very core 

of who we are and what we have � from substance rather than 

abundance.�

Unless otherwise specified,  parish events and activities �

are suspended until further notice. �

�

�

Weekend Masses are being held on Saturday at 5:00 PM�

�

 (also live�streamed on facebook: �

www.facebook.com/stroseoflimaparish)�

�

�

Sunday at 8:00 AM & 10:00 AM�

S�. R��� �	 L��
, N��������, MA�

Monday�     February 8�

 9:00 AM    Donna V. Toelke (Ed and Kelly Kiley)�

              �

Wednesday February 10�

8:30 AM      �

�

Saturday     February 13 Vigil Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

5:00 PM�     Albert, Frieda and Neal David (The David Family)�

                                �

Sunday�      February 14  Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time �

8:00 AM     The Mulazzi Family (Evelyn DeMarco)�

 � �

10:00 AM    Brian Jolly and Joshua Collard (Joan and Family)�

�

Monday�     February 15�

9:00 AM     �

�

Wednesday February 17  Ash Wednesday�

8:30 AM and 7:00 PM (Inside the Church )�

4:00 PM        Outside   (Weather permitting)�

�

Saturday     February 20 Vigil First Sunday of Lent �

�

5:00 PM�      Pamela Paddock � 3rd Anniversary �

                    (Amy and Bill Graham)�

                              �

Sunday�      February 21  First Sunday of Lent �

8:00 AM     John H. Casali (Carolyn Hays)�

 � �

10:00 AM   Peter Brosnan � 3rd Anniversary  (Mom and Dad)�

Question of the Week�

�

�

BREAKING OPEN THE WORD �

�

�

Question for Children: What could you do this week to �

comfort someone who is sad?�

�

Question for Adult: When have you felt the sadness of Job? 

When have you felt the joy of those who witnessed the healing 

works of Jesus?�

The obligation to attend Mass has been suspended until �

May 23, 2021�

�

If you are part of the vulnerable population, not feeling well or just 

don’t feel safe returning to Mass at this time, we encourage you to 

remain home and celebrate with us online. There are many ways 

you can celebrate the Mass with us each week:�

�

Saturdays at 5:00 PM�

Celebrate with us in real�time as we live�stream the Mass on our 

Saint Rose of Lima Facebook page: www.facebook.com/

stroseoflimaparish �

�

Sundays at 10:00 AM: �

Visit our Website: saintroseoflima.com/mass�online to see our  

weekend Mass. This Mass is pre�recorded and remains available 

on�demand through out the week.�

�

Tuesdays at 11:00 AM � Northborough Cable:  �

Verizon � Channel 31 and Charter � Channel 191 �

Feast of St. Blaise�

�

In honor of the memorial feast of St. Blaise 

on February 3rd, we will be offering the �

traditional Blessing of Throats after all the 

Masses the weekend of February 6/7.�

�

Ash Wednesday Masses �

February 17th�

�

8:30 am & 7:00 pm inside the church�

�

4:00 pm� outside, weather permitting�

�

Priest’s Retirement Collection 

 

On Ash Wednesday, February 17th there will 

be a special collection for priest’s retirement. 

Your support is greatly appreciated.  

Thank you. 

�

Lent 2021�

Guidelines for Fast and Abstinence�

�

Lenten fast and abstinence regulations for the Diocese of �

Worcester are as follows:�

�

�� Abstinence from meat is to be observed by all Catholics 

fourteen (14) years of age and older on Ash Wednesday, 

Good Friday and all the Fridays of Lent.�

�� Fasting is to be observed all Catholics who are eighteen 

(18) years of age but not yet fifty�nine (59) years of age on 

Ash Wednesday and Good Friday.�

�� Those who are bound to fast may take only one full meal. 

Two smaller meals are permitted if necessary to maintain 

strength according to one’s needs but eating solid foods 

between meals is not permitted. Catholics should not lightly 

excuse themselves from these prescribed Lenten penitential 

practices.�
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SAINT ROSE OF LIMA�
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P. O. Box 387     Northboro, MA  01532�

Phone: 508�393�6444        Fax: 508�393�4922�

Hours: 10 AM�5 PM   Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs.�

Closed Fridays�
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Coming Soon: Virtual Lenten Faith 

Sharing Groups�

Let’s strengthen our faith together!�

� Deepen & enrich your faith this Lent�

� Connect with Christ and �

community�

� Bring your life to faith and your faith 

to life!�

Join one of our virtual faith sharing 

groups this Lent, or invite family and 

friends to join one of your own. �

�

Groups meet weekly to pray, reflect 

and share as they consider the joys and the challenges of living 

their faith in the world today. All participants receive a faith �

sharing book as a guide for each 60�minute gathering. �

�

Join our parish effort this Lent and reap the benefits of �

connecting with others in our faith community while growing 

deeper and wider in your own faith. Join us on Zoom for one 

session or all six. All that is needed is access to an iPad, iPhone, 

laptop or desktop computer and an open mind and Spirit. �

�

Register online: www.saintroseoflima.com or call the parish �

office to register (508�393�213).�

�

If interested in starting a group of your own, contact Theresa �

Fugardi at t.fugardi@aol.com.�

�

�

Coming Soon�

CRS Rice Bowl�Encounter Lent 2021�

�

Our parish will again participate in Catholic Relief Service’s 

“Operation Rice Bowl” this Lent, providing relief for needy �

families both domestically and internationally.�

�

This year, instead of picking up your Rice Bowls in the church, 

they will be sent to your home. Look for them in this year’s �

Lenten Letter.�

�

Participation in “operation rice bowl” is a great way for �

families to pray for and lean about our neighbors in need around 

the world. Rice Bowls will be collected the first weekend after 

Easter. Any donation you place in your bowl will be added to 

many others and become a flood of love for those in need. �

�

Thank you for your part in making this a life changing Lent.�

The Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

   �

�

Jesus heals.�

Jesus was known for being able to help people.  One day, the 

mother�in�law of one of Jesus’ disciples was sick.  She had a 

fever. Jesus helped her up, held her hand and then she felt �

better.  Jesus healed her!  When she felt better, she took care of 

Jesus and his friends.�

The next morning, Jesus went outside to pray.  His friends came 

and said, “Everyone is looking for you.”  Jesus said, “Let’s go to 

some more towns so I can teach the people �

about God.”  �

Based on Mark 1:29�39�

~ Loyola Press, Sunday Connection�

�

Elementary Sessions�

  �

Week of Feb. 7:  Unit 5 Lesson 24: Lent�

Week of Feb. 15: Vacation, No Session�

Week of Feb. 21:  Unit 3 Lesson 15: What turns us towards 

God’s love?�

�

Lenten Booklets will be mailed to the Elementary students.  

Please keep an eye out for them.�

 �

Middle School Sessions �

�

Feb. 8 and 9 Module 8: Original Sin, Morality and Grace�

Week of Feb. 15:  Vacation, No Session�

Feb. 22 and 23 Module 9:  Prayer  �

(via Zoom)  6:30 PM�

�

High School (9

th

 and 10

th

 Grade) Sessions (via zoom)�

�

Sunday, Feb. 28 6:30 PM  �

Sunday, Mar.  7  6:30 PM�

�

Grade 10 New Spirit Retreat Monday, March 15 �

6:30 � 8:45 PM �

�

Confirmation Class (11

th

 Grade) Sessions�

 �

Module 8 � It’s Me and We � Due February 28�

Module 9 � Beyond These Walls � Due March 7�

�

Confirmation Date:  May 8

th

 10:00 AM �

�

Baptism Preparation 

 

Attending a Baptismal Preparation class is required before �

your child can be baptized. The  next scheduled class will �

be held on Wednesday, March 3 at 7:00 PM in the �

Family Life Center. You need to attend only one class. �

Expectant parents are encouraged to participate in the �

program while awaiting the birth of their child. �

Call the parish office to register �

(508�393�2413). Classes are held every other month,�

please plan ahead.�



�

�

February 7, 2021�

�

�

�

�

�

Youth Group Meetings�

�

     Due to the ongoing pandemic, Youth Group events will be 

held on a limited basis. Attendance for in�person meetings will �

be limited based on state/diocesan guidelines.��

�

Tubing Trip� Youth Group is planning a tubing trip to Ski Ward 

during February break. All teens are welcome to join in the fun. 

Details will be available soon through Flocknotes.�

�

    Youth Group is a fun way for teens of the parish to explore 

their faith together in various social, spiritual and service �

opportunities.�

�

�

Stephen Lavoie, Youth Minister�

�

NEW�

Lenten Book Club!�

Starting Wednesday, �

February 24th, 7�8pm�

�

Join us this Lent for a spiritual �

reading group as we read and �

Discuss Walking the Way  by �

John Dear.�

�

You’re invited to follow the �

nonviolent Jesus through the �

holy season of Lent, beginning 

with Jesus’ journey to Jerusalem 

and culminating in his resurrection 

and the new life of peace he brings 

to all.�

�

Drawing on the insights of Mahatma Gandhi, Martin Luther 

King, Jr. and others, Dear shows us how we can practice gospel 

nonviolence, be apostles of peace and change the world. A �

timely, important and inspiring book for our times.�

�

This book is available on Amazon. Participants will meet weekly 

throughout Lent, on Zoom, to discuss our reading and share �

personal insights. Register now online at: 

www.saintroseoflima.com or �

call the parish office (508�393�2413).�

�

John Dear is an internationally known voice for peace and �

nonviolence and the author of more than 30 books. A priest of 

the diocese of Monterey, California, Dear was recently �

�

F�i�� Sh�	
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�

Calling all teens! Join us this Lent as we 

come together virtually to share our faith 

this Lenten season.�

�

Our faith sharing group will be meeting 

weekly to pray and reflect on our Lenten 

journey. All teens will receive a faith�

sharing book as a guide for our gatherings. We will be using 

Lent: One Day at a Time for Catholic Teens by Katie Prejean 

McGrady and Tommy McGrady.�

�

Teens will be able to join in on Zoom each week or whenever 

their schedule allows. Teens interested in joining this faith �

journey should contact Stephen Lavoie at: �

�

 stroseyouthministry@verizon.net�

�

�

�

�

And the next chapter  

begins… 

 

Fr. Michael J. McGivney,  

our Founder was Beatified  

October 31,2020 

 

Be part of this new  

chapter and his legacy 

 by becoming a Knight  

of Columbus today! 

 

Free Online Membership* 

For new online membership applications 

submitted through June 30,2021 

*regular dues are $30/year 

 

Visit kofc.org/joinus 

Enter code 

MCGIVNEY2020 

 

�

�

�

�

�

A Prayer in Time of Pandemic�

�

�

 O God, �

whose Only Begotten Son �

bore the weight of human suffering �

for our salvation, �

hear the prayers of your Church�

 for our sick brothers and sisters �

and deliver us from this time of trial.�

�

 Open our ears and our hearts�

 to the voice of your Son: �

Be not afraid, for I am with you always. �

�

Bless all doctors and nurses, �

researchers and public servants; �

give us the wisdom to do what is right �

and the faith to endure this hour, �

that we might gather once again �

to praise your name in the heart of your Church, �

delivered from all distress �

and confident in your mercy. �

�

Through Christ our Lord. Amen �


